
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am Jenna Sneva-Pike. I help pass Jenna's Law for which the law was named after me. I truly believe this 
law needs support and needs to be passed. 
 
 I am writing in support of HB4140. I believe this could make a difference in our youths lives. Just like any 
injury, our youth should have immediate care, support and accommodations. Especially in the school 
where they spend a lot of their time. And sense it has to do with their brain, they need the support and 
accommodation to heal and still succeed in school to set them up for their future. The future of our kids 
depends on this.  
 
Thank you so much for your time and consideration, 
 Jenna Sneva-Pike 
 


